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State of Louisiana
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
February 5, 2015 OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL COMPILIANCE

Mr. Buddy Boe

St. Charles Parish Government
2021 Lakeshore Dr.

New Orleans, LA 70122

RE: Receipt of Phase II Environmental Site Assessment
Madere’s Garage, Inc.; AI Number 15133
15042 River Road
Hahnville, St. Charles Parish, LA

Dear Mr. Boe:

The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality (LDEQ) acknowledges receipt of your letter and Phase
IT Environmental Site Assessment dated January 13, 2015. Please be advised that we are in the process of
reviewing Phase II Environmental Site Assessment and we will contact you after the review is completed.

A preliminary review of our records indicate impacts from the former Underground Storage Tanks (USTs) are
potentially eligible for the Louisiana Motor Fuels Underground Storage Tank Trust Fund. A final eligibility
determination will be made after an application to the Louisiana Motor Fuels Underground Storage Tank
Trust Fund has been reviewed. Please be advised that impacts from the hydraulic lifts will not be covered by
the UST Trust Fund. However, the site, or portions thereof, may be addressed through other programs
designed to help facilitate and promote the cleanup and redevelopment of potentially contaminated property.

Please contact Tad Loupe at (985) 532-6206 with any questions. All correspondence must include the Al
number and be submitted in triplicate to:

Gary Fulton Jr., Administrator

Underground Storage Tank and Remediation Division
P.O. Box 4312

Baton Rouge, LA 70821-4312

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
{ s
BZ% W)
Vicki Hadwin, Environmental Scientist Manager
Underground Storage Tank and Remediation Division
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